
 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Decision:  New Streetcar Program – Request for Information (RFI) for 60 Additional Streetcars 
 
The Board deferred this item to the next regular meeting of the TTC Board, currently scheduled 
on July 10, 2018.     
 


